
 

 

 

 

Acceptable use of technology – polite request 
 
Gosforth Park First School recognises that advances in technology means that 
mobile phone use is integrated into society today.  We aim to promote the 
safe, responsible and courteous use of technology. 
Gosforth Park First School does not wish to impose a ban on use of mobile 
phones or technology.  However, we would like to make the following 
recommendations to promote safe, responsible and respectful use of 
technology for our school community. 
 

 While in the school building please turn phones off or to silent 

 If in a school meeting, for example during parent consultation, please 

ensure your phone is turned off or to silent and do not answer your 

phone  

 When collecting your child please refrain from using mobile technology 

 

Please remember, if uploading any photos to social media sites, you must gain 
the permission of other children’s parents or guardians. 
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation in this matter. 
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